
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please register for training using the Eventbrite link alongside your chosen dates: 

Training Dates Eventbrite Link (please click) 

Session 5 – Tuesday 9th & 16th June https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/251711294257 

 

Should I come to this training instead of the other 

MARAM training? 

No. This is NOT risk assessment training. You will 

also need to attend other MARAM training 

relevant to your role. Organisations should be 

guided by Family Safety Victoria resources in 

determining the relevant roles, responsibilities, 

and training requirements for staff. 

 

 

The traiing is for Tier 2 & 3 a 

MARAM Collaborative Practice Training  
 What is MARAM Collaborative Practice Training?                                                                                                                 

The MARAM Collaborative Practice training focuses on both collaborative practice and foundational aspects 
of MARAM that enable collaboration. The training enables practitioners to contribute to risk assessment and 
collaborate for ongoing risk management, through respectful and sensitive engagement with victim’s 
survivors, information sharing, referral and secondary consultation. 

 

Time: Two Days - 9.30 -12.30 

both days 

Venue: The Orange Door 

 571-575 Raglan Parade 

 Warrnambool 

RSVP:  Places are limited.   

To complete the course both days 

you must attend both days 

 

             

 

Who should come to this training?                                               

The MARAM Collaborative Practice training is for 

those working in family services, housing services, 

mental health and alcohol and other drug services 

in the South -West region.  Given the availability 

and interest in other MARAM training, the 

delivery of Collaborative Practice module is most 

suited to practitioners from Tiers 2, 3 and 4, as 

outlined in the Victorian Government Responding 

to Family Violence Capability Framework (2017). 

Organisations should be guided by Family Safety 

Victoria resources in determining the relevant 

roles, responsibilities and training requirements of 

their staff. 

 

 

The traiing is for Tier 2 & 3 a 

This training is not intended to provide risk 

assessment training but compliments 

other MARAM modules that are now 

available. 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/251711294257
https://www.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2019-05/Responding-to-family-violence-capability-framework_0.pdf
https://www.vic.gov.au/sites/default/files/2019-05/Responding-to-family-violence-capability-framework_0.pdf

